Ms. Christine Jobes

Directress

Sunrise Pre-school, Inc.

Dear Ms. Jobes:

This is in response to your advertisement published in the 28th April issue of The UK Bulletin stating that you are currently in need of pre-school teachers. I believe I have the right qualifications for this post.

I earned my degree in Early Childhood Development at the UK University of Education five years ago. After graduation, I immediately worked as a teacher for a primary school also in UK. Aside from this, I have also been a participant of a number of teaching seminars with emphasis on dealing with school children. While my expertise is teaching English as a subject, I am also willing to explore other fields if the job post will require me to do so.

Attached is my comprehensive CV for your perusal.

Thank you and I hope to get a positive response from your office.

Respectfully yours,

Karen Mills

